
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 7:48 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

M R  Justin Roberts 
- 9  Berry AVE 
North Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I grew up n Goodwin Street south Narrabeen for 30yr5. This has been an huge community issue for as 
longng as I can remember. How can this disgraceful wall be installed with very minimal if  any public 
consultation to protect private property. The impact on the environment and the public just to protect the few 
Why could waves not be made to break further out to reduce energy o f  the swell instead a huge wall. This is 
disgusting. 
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